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29th April 2021  

   

Starting School in Reception September 2021   

  
 Dear Parents and Carers   
    
We are delighted that your child has been offered a Reception School place 
at Whitemoor Academy, Aspire Academy Trust, starting September 2021.   
  
At this time safety still remains paramount, we are reviewing our welcome meeting 
and transition sessions in line with the latest guidance and we will be contacting you 
with further details to welcome your family to our school as soon as possible.   
  
Please be reassured that we will do all we can, as soon as we can, to get to know you 
and your child. In our Early Years setting, we work hard to build a positive, 
communicative relationship with parents/carers and children.  We successfully 
achieved smooth transitions this academic year and we expect the same outcomes 
for children starting September 2021.      
  
Starting school is an exciting time of new opportunity and growth for every child but it 
can also be a time of uncertainty where there is a change in daily experiences. This 
can be challenging for some children as there are different routines and involvement 
with new adults and other children. We, along with yourselves, will work together to 
ensure that all children easily adapt to their new school life.  
  
 Please would you complete the online admission form Pupil Admission Form - 
Whitemoor Academy (office.com) and return it to by 7 May.  We will be in contact with 
you again when our transition details are finalised.   
We look forward to the safe reopening of schools and welcoming you and your child 
into our school community.    
 
If you no longer require a school place at Whitemoor Academy, please inform Cornwall 
County School Admissions +44(0)300 1234 101 schooladmissions@cornwall.gov.uk  
 

 Best wishes  

 Mrs M Rundle   

Head of School  
Whitemoor Academy 
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